From: Kathi kittyvilage @yahoo.com
Subject: Re: GA Lawsuit
Date: July 24, 2015 at 4:14 PM
To: Carl Malamud carl@media.org

Yes, as a SLAPP victim and a taxpayer, I'd like to talk to them as well!

From: Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
To: Kathi <kittyvillage@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2015 7:05 PM
Subject: Re: GA Lawsuit

Heh. Thanks for the note. Don’t worry, we’ll be talking to them.

On Jul 24, 2015, at 3:59 PM, Kathi <kittyvillage@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi Carl,

| just want to apologize on behalf of all citizens of Georgia for the recent lawsuit brought by a bunch of greedy
morons.

Could you provide contact info for the losers who decided to bring this suit so | can give them a piece of my
mind? Thanks.

Kathi

PRO-000472


mailto:Kathikittyvillage@yahoo.com
mailto:Kathikittyvillage@yahoo.com
mailto:Kathikittyvillage@yahoo.com
mailto:Kathikittyvillage@yahoo.com
mailto:Malamudcarl@media.org
mailto:Malamudcarl@media.org
mailto:Malamudcarl@media.org
mailto:Malamudcarl@media.org
mailto:kittyvillage@yahoo.com
mailto:kittyvillage@yahoo.com



